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MycoSynVac presents synthetic vaccines at the European Parliament 
European scientists are coming together in a high-level and public meeting in 
Brussels on 27 November 2018, to present and discuss how innovation improves the 
everyday life. Antonio Tajani, President of the European Parliament, and Carlos 
Moedas, Commissioner for Research, Science and Innovation will host the 
conference “EU Research and Innovation in our daily life” at the European 
Parliament. The event will be opened by Jean-Claude Juncker, President of the 
European Commission and Heinz Faßmann, Minister of Education, Austria.  

The conference will bring together renowned researchers and politicians to reflect on 
past and present achievements of EU-funded research and innovation – and to 
debate the challenges still ahead. 

Speakers will discuss a variety of compelling topics such as health and wellbeing, 
sustainable environment, putting innovation on the market, as well as safe and 
secure society for all.  

MycoSynVac is one of 16 successful H2020 research projects selected out of 230 
EU-funded projects to be featured in the conference. 

MycoSynVac uses cutting-edge synthetic biology methods to engineer an effective 
vaccine against different Mycoplasma infections in farm animals. The creation and 
success of this vaccine will serve to not only improve animal health, curb losses in 
European agriculture, and  reduce the amount of antibiotics used in farm animals, but 
also will have long term effects on human health.  

The project leader Prof. Luis Serrano, director of the Centre for Genomic Regulation 
in Barcelona, will have the honor of presenting MycoSynVac and its current results 
as the very first project during the conference.  

The conference is open to everyone – registration platform can be found at: 
https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/HLCResearch. 

You can also view a live stream of the panel at http://www.europarl.europa.eu/ep-
live/en/other-events/video?event=20181127-1515-SPECIAL and all other panels will 
be streamed on the European Parliament website as well. 

 

The agenda can be found here: 
http://www.europarl.europa.eu/resources/library/media/20181010RES15612/201810
10RES15612.pdf 

To join the online discussion on research and innovation, please use the 
#ResearchImpactEU hashtag. 

For more information, please contact: Centre for Genomic Regulation – Press Office 
– Laia Cendrós. email: laia.cendros@crg.eu - phone: +34 93 316 0237  

or Markus Schmidt (Biofaction). E-Mail: office@biofaction.com – phone: +43 1 943 
11 94 

MycoSynVac is a 5 year project that received funding from the European Union’s 
Horizon 2020 research and innovation programme under grant agreement No 
634942.	


